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Our Year is Off to a Great Start!
Our first two days of 

school were great.  We got 

to work in Spirit Teams to 

learn about school rules 

and expectations on Friday 

after Mass.  We also took 

our annual school picture.  

There were lots of smiles!!

Watch for our replacement 

slides to be installed out 

on the playground!  They 

have finally been 

delivered!  We want to say 

thank you in advance to  

Mr. Kevin and the St. Joe’s Workers 

who are going to work on getting 

them installed!  We appreciate all 

their hard work!  Thank you to the 

Thrift Cellar as well for providing the 

funds to purchase the slides. 

School Picture 2016.

Events UpdatesDon’t Forget!

WHAT’S HAPPENING 

Friday is a blue jeans day.  Students may wear jeans with a school 
uniform top for 25 cents.  This semester the money goes to our    

St. Baldricks Team.

Sept. 7: Mass

Phy Ed starts

Jacee’s Birthday

Sept. 8: BASE Training

6:00 CCC

Sept. 9: Jeans Day

(see note below) 

Michael’s Birthday

If you want to 
volunteer in school or 
go on field trips you 
need to have a 
background check and 
BASE Training.  Our 
first training session is 
Thursday, Sept. 8, in 
the CCC.

The 4th & 5th grade 
trip to Trees for 
Tomorrow is 
scheduled for Jan. 26-
27.  Please note this 
date change.

Our 1st – 5th graders are 
doing something a little 
different for spelling 
this year.  It is called 
Spell City.  By using this 
program we will still 
continue with our 
tradition of having 
individualized spelling 
lists to meet the needs 
of every child.  
However, we now have 
the added bonus of 
being able to practice 
the words on-line both 
at home and at school.

Spell City

Reminder 
We have seen some 
adorable outfits so 
far this year.  Please 
remember that our 
dress code is 
solid color shirts, 
shorts, and dresses.  
Thank you for your 
attention to this 
detail.
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